

Washington Movers Conference

of the Washington Trucking Associations

930 South 356th Street, Suite B Federal Way, WA 98003-6384 (253) 838-1650 1-800-732-9019 Fax (253) 838-1715 www.wmcmovers.com

James R. Tutton, Jr. Executive Director

April 21, 2008

Ms Carole Washburn Executive Secretary Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission P.O. Box 47250 Olympia, WA 98504-7250

Dear Ms Washburn:

The Washington Movers Conference is withdrawing its petition to the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission for reinstatement of the HHG tariff fuel surcharge.

Thank you.

Sincerely.

James R. Tutton, Jr. Executive Direct